
         Jeffrey A. Mandell

222 West Washington Avenue, Suite 900
P.O. Box 1784
Madison, WI  53701-1784
JMandell@staffordlaw.com
608.210.6303

January 21, 2021

Scott Harris
Clerk of the Court
Supreme Court of the United States

Via Electronic Filing System

Re: In Re William Feehan
Case No. 20-859

Dear Mr. Harris,

On behalf of Respondent Governor Tony Evers, I write to advise the Clerk that, pursuant to Supreme Court
Rule 20.3(b), Governor Evers does not intend to file a response to the petition for mandamus unless one is
requested by the Court.

Respectfully submitted,

STAFFORD ROSENBAUM LLP

Jeffrey A. Mandell

cc: Howard Kleinhendler
369 Lexington Avenue
12th Floor
New York, NY 10017
howard@kleinhendler.com

All other parties via email.


